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Dear Parents/Guardians,                  17th June, 2022 

Multiple Cases of Upper Respiratory Tract Infections in 1A 

Multiple cases of upper respiratory tract infections (coughing and runny nose) were 

found in Class 1A on Friday, 17th June, 2022. The school has reported to the Centre for 

Health Protection and immediately made the following arrangements: 

1. Immediately arrange new classrooms for students of the class; 

2. Immediately disinfect classroom 1A; 

3. Open windows and doors during lessons for better ventilation indoors.  

According to the instructions of the Centre for Health Protection, class suspension 

is not necessary at this stage. Parents are advised to keep an eye on their student’s 

physical condition, pay attention to personal hygiene and complete the rapid antigen test 

before class everyday to ensure that a “negative” test report is obtained and seek medical 

attention as soon as possible if they are feel unwell. Our school will continue to 

strengthen the cleaning and disinfection of the school to ensure a hygienic and healthy 

environment for students. If parents have any questions regarding the above 

arrangements, please call 2404 5333 for enquiries. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------- ---------------------------- 

                                                               Reply Slip                                          (21-141E) 

Dear Principal, 

 I have read the circular “Multiple Cases of Upper Respiratory Tract 

Infections in 1A”.  

Class (          ) Student Name：＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿ 

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature：＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿ 

Date：＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿ 
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